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Notice of Motion 

 

Enforcement Services Bike Squad 

 
At the January 23, 2018 Council meeting, I will move  

 

THAT Administration prepare a report, for Council’s consideration by the third quarter of 2018, on the 

implementation of a “Peace Officer bike squad” for the purpose of monitoring trail systems with in 

Strathcona County; and that the report address the feasibility of funding such a bike squad from 

revenues generated from the speed on green program.  

 

Background 
With the recent passing of the Dog Bylaw and the expected legalization of Marijuana it is imperative to 

have Enforcement Services Peace Officers monitoring the trails and parks throughout the county. 

Several issues such as tagging, gorilla Gardening, and the inappropriate use of lands can be monitored 

by increasing and changing how we do bylaw enforcement.  

 

These services should be done by no less than 2 peace officers at all times to alleviate any safety 

issues. 

 


